Dear Malcolm,

| want to take this opportunity to thank you and your staff, Don and Jody. You have been an exceptional

contractor to deal with, as well as all of your subcontractors.

Your company and your subcontractors had one thing in mind, and that was to complete our residence
on time and with quality workmanship. We are truly thankful that you were our builder and wish you

much success in the future.

Very truly yours,

Ron and Marilyn Wilson



